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25th June 2022 
 
RE: 14th Annual Grenadian Heritage Day 
 
I regret to inform you that the Grenadian Heritage Day 
Committee has decided to cancel the annual Grenadian 
Heritage Day event that had been scheduled for 16 July 2022 
at Pinner View, Harrow.  
The local authority (Harrow Council) has objected and has 
refused to grant a licence on grounds of noise nuisance, traffic 
congestion, etc. We made a number of proposals to address 
the council’s objections to no avail.   
 
 We have not been successful in our attempts to find a suitable 
alternative venue, so we were forced to take the difficult 
decision to cancel the event. 
 
We are keen to continue hosting the event and, in this regard, 
we have already started looking for a venue to host the event in 
2023. We are disappointed that the event will not take place. 
Please accept our sincere apology. 
 
Kind Regards 

Claude Sylvester 
Claude Sylvester 
Event coordinator.  
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